
The Notice of Reinvestment Fee Covenant for Greyhawk 
Condominiums was recorded separately as required by Utah 
law. For members' convenience, the unrecorded copy of the 
Notice that was included in Exhibit E to this document, has 
been replaced with the recorded copy.


























































































































































